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Thank you for joining us at the Glencannon Annual Fall Festival 
The neighborhood held its annual Fall Festival on Sunday, October 25th.  Despite a last 
minute inclement weather rescheduling, we had a great turn out – starting with new 
young faces joining in the parade!  We would like share some pictures with community 
members 

 
 
 
 
Winter Sidewalk Snow Removal 
The neighborhood got an early taste of Winter earlier for the first weekend in December. 
Please remember to be neighborly and clear snow off the sidewalk in front of your home 
so that all pedestrians, especially school children, may walk safely. If needed, many 
landscaping services, including Prestige, provide sidewalk snow removal services. 
 
 
Upcoming Glencannon Annual Meeting and Call for Volunteers 
The Annual Glencannon Homeowners Association Meeting will be held March 9,2010  
at the Flint Hill Elementary School cafeteria. An important agenda item for this event we 
will be to elect the new Board Members for the coming year. Please consider 
volunteering your time to serve on this important board. Generally the board meets once 
a month for an hour. If interested, please contact a current board member or email the 
association at GlencannonHOA@gmail.com Thank you! 
 
 



Just in from the North Pole… 
The Vienna Volunteer Fire Department has 
once again been selected by the North Pole to 
escort Santa Claus around the Vienna area this 
coming weekend. Jolly Old Saint Nick will be 
riding around town in the VVFD’s 1946 Maxim 
fire engine. The Glencannon 
Neighborhood and surrounding area is slated to 
be visited on Saturday, December 19, 2009. 
Just listen for the sirens and music then grab 
your camera and head to the closest street 
corner for a good view! 
 

 
On behalf of the Glencannon Board, HAPPY HOLIDAYS to 
you and your family! 


